
2016 California Finance Lenders Law Annual Report – Forms and 

Instructions 
 

The 2016 Annual Report for Licensees Engaged in Business under the California Finance 

Lenders Law (CFLL) for Year Ended December 31, 2016, is a web-based filing process 

and must be completed online on the DBO’s website via the self-service portal only. 

 

The deadline to submit the report is Mar. 15, 2017, and no extensions will be granted.  

The new web-based system will be available for use starting January 23, 2017.  The 

report forms and instructions for completing the report also will be available on the DBO 

website on January 23, 2017. 

 

Licensees with questions about the report should call (213) 576-7690 or send an email to 

CFL.Inquiries@dbo.ca.gov. 
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